
Dear Rebecca: 

  

 A team of faculty and I attended a SENCER (Science Education for New Civic 

 Engagements) summer institute in August.  On January 31, the team will offer 

 a workshop to help faculty (all faculty, not just science faculty) SENCERize 

 courses or undergraduate research. The team was wondering if the Senate 

 would be willing to set aside 2 or 3 faculty development grants for summer 

 for faculty to work on this.  It is tied closely to service learning. 

  

 Please let me know if the Senate will agree to this and we can announce it 

 at the workshop on the 31st (if we know by then). 

  

 Thank you for considering this. 

  

 Bobbye 

  

  

  

 Bobbye Hoffman Bartels, Ph.D.               Christopher Newport University 

 Associate Dean for Liberal Learning         1 University Place 

 Professor of Mathematics                    Newport News, VA  23606 

 757.594.7052                                bbartels@cnu.edu 

  

 


